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To 
All Members of the Council  
  
  
Dear Sir / Madam, 
  
Subject : Regarding urgent inputs on INDIA-UK Free Trade Agreement 
  
  
We wish to inform you that there are discussions going on Free Trade Agreement [ FTA ] between 
India and UK. India’s Free Trade Agreement [FTA] with the UK would allow us to explore the 
opportunities in trade and investment by making exports easier and promoting investment flows. 
Towards this endeavor, we seek your views and suggestions on the proposed FTA between India 
and the UK. 
  
The views such as trade related issues tariff barriers, non-tariff barriers etc.  may kindly be shared 
via email in the attached Questionnaire format only on office@plexconcil.org latest by 13th July-
2021. 
  
  
We look forward to receiving your feedback. 
  
  
  
Best regards 
  
Bharti Parave 
Asst. Director 
  
Plexconcil 
 


